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Knights Volleyball ends 2017 season with a 7-4 record, 
advancing to the 2nd round playoffs of the Class 2A Northwest League. 

 

Columbia Christian volleyball achieved an impressive season in their 2nd year of class 2A. The Lady Knights ended their regular 
season 7-4 in league play and finished in 2nd place in their division, earning a berth in the Northwest League playoffs. Securing 
home court advantage in the first round, Columbia had an explosive 3-0 win over Nestucca. A win in the 2nd round would 
secure a spot in the OSAA state tournament, but a strong challenge by Delphian ended the great run. 
 

The Lady Knights have a lot of young talent, with a junior class that will provide instant leadership for the 2018 season. Senior 
Delilah Carter summed up the season: “[I] love the sport, love the girls. I was blessed to play with this group. It was the best 
last season I could ask for. Thank you to all the fans who helped. I am grateful that we can glorify God as a team through wins 
and losses and the times we shared together." 
 

 

Grandparents' Auxiliary 
 

We are so excited that many of you were able to make it to 
Columbia's annual Grandparents' Day. It is great to see 
Grandparents visiting the different classes with their 
grandchildren and all the fun activities. It is also a blessing 
that we can celebrate Veterans day and honor  
the many veterans we have in our community. Every child 
looks forward to this day as they get to show off their 
grandparent(s) or special friend.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Anne Deidrich Joins Columbia Christian  

Board of Directors. 
 

The Columbia Christian Board of Directors this month voted 

to add CCS parent Anne Deidrich as the newest member of 

the board. An experienced leader, Anne is the national 

compliance reporting manager for Kaiser Permanente. She 

has more than 15 years of experience in project analysis and 

management, quality implementation, and customer 

requirement implementation. 
 

Anne and her husband Brian have two children attending 

Columbia, Montgomery in third grade and Hudson in first 

grade. Read the full story on the Columbia Christian website 

at www.columbiachristian.com. 

 

 

 
The mission of Columbia Christian is to provide a Christ-centered education 

focused on excellence in faith, character and academics. 
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